
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:14:19 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:24 AM
Subject: FW: Gas station
 
 
 
From: Paula Smith [mailto:smithpaula064@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 6:57 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas station
 
Borden Carleton has 3 gas stations in the area we do not need another gas station. Howatt's
and Ceretti's are family businesses which have been around for generations. Do not allow
another gas station which could cause the closeure of current gas stations. Please take this into
consideration when making a decision. 
Thank you.
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